
 

 
   	

B.E.A.R. Bones  
February 27 – March 3 

   

 

Open House 
April 5, 2017 - 7:00 PM 

@ Albert Lacombe School 
for more info email/call 

Geoff  ggiacobbo@gsacrd.ab.ca or 
780-405-9476 

This week at AL: 
Monday, February 27: 
*SEEALS Hot Lunch – Dairy Queen 
Tuesday, February 28:  
*Shrove Tuesday – Pancake Breakfast 
(please send a reusable plate, butter  
knife and fork with your child)  
Wednesday, March 1:  
*Ash Wednesday Celebration 1:30 p.m. 
– Everyone Welcome 
Thursday, March 2:  
*SEEALS Hot Lunch – Little Caesar’s 
Pizza 

Did you know… 
 
With the help of the WE Day students, parent 
volunteers and Albert Lacombe staff, the bake 
sale ran very smooth. This year, School Council 
and SEEALS are proud to present our WE Day 
students with a cheque for $381. This money will 
support the district’s Philippine School building 
project.  
                                                                                                            
A big thank-you to our Albert Lacombe school 
community for all the yummy pink goodies for 
the Pink Shirt Day Bake Sale! 
 
Albert Lacombe School Council and SEEALS 
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ASH WEDNESDAY CELEBRATION ON 
WEDNESDAY! 
Please join us at 1:30 p.m. on March 1, for 
our Ash Wednesday celebration. Father 
Ignacy will join us from St. Albert Parish, 
and lead us as we begin the season of 
Lent, preparation for the most important 
feast of the Church calendar; celebrating 
the resurrection of Christ. 

SEEALS is still in need of a Spirit 
Wear Coordinator  
The Spirit Wear Coordinator would set up 
a simple program online with Source for 
Sports.  
Please consider volunteering! It is a great 
way to get involved and meet other 
families at Albert Lacombe. 
Sincerely, 
 
SEEALS (Society Enriching Education at 
Albert Lacombe School) 
Please contact Heather Haight, SEEALS 
President and Volunteer Coordinator for 
more details at dhaight0921@shaw.ca 
 

SHROVE TUESDAY PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
As we head into the season of Lent, we will be preparing students and helping them 
understand some of the traditions associated with this important time of preparation to 
celebrate Easter.  On Tuesday, February 28, our staff, with the support of our School 
Council, will be cooking and serving our students a Pancake Breakfast.  We wanted to let 
parents know so that, if your child has allergies or dietary concerns, you can send 
something for your child to eat that is more appropriate for them.  Students will be 
served a couple of pancakes with syrup, beginning with our younger students at 8:40.  If 
your child needs to eat beforehand, please feed them and our breakfast can 'top them 
up'!  Grade 4, 5 & 6 Academy students who are out at Sports in the morning will be 
served upon their arrival back at Albert Lacombe.   
Also, we are going to try to be kind to the Earth during our Breakfast as well, and are 
asking that each child bring a reusable plate, a butter knife and a fork.  These can be 
placed in a plastic bag, the children can put their dishes back in the bag and take them 
home again for washing.  This will save money, landfill space, and the Earth’s resources.  
We thank you for your help with this request!  Thank you to our School Council for 
providing the ingredients and supplies for our Breakfast!   


